
Posted: February 26, 2014 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

On Sunday, February 23, 2014 during the Special 

Chapter Meeting, the community membership have 

passed and approved the new Plan of Operation for 

Housing Discretionary. Therefore, we will be doing 

orientations by the quarter prior to getting an 

application. The day of the orientation, Chapter Staff 

will be available to assist you. You may at this time bring 

your Family Profile to complete your application packet. 
 

Orientation Dates: 

2nd quarter – April 11, 2014 at 9:00 am 

3rd quarter – July 11, 2014 at 9:00 am 

4th quarter – October 10, 2014 at 9:00 am 
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